
The Linn County Appraiser’s office would like to announce that we have completed our 17% 
review of properties of the upcoming 2026 Tax Year.  Thank you to all our local communities for 
your forbearance. 

Our Field Staff will now be concentrating on Sales Review.  If a property sells in the County, our 
Field staff must come on-site and take a new photo of the property as close to the time of sale 
as we can get there.  We will also be reviewing the property information, to see if it changed 
before or after the Sale.  If we were already at your property during 17% review, we should not 
have to go on-site as we will already have a new set of pictures for the upcoming year. 

We will also be reviewing our Building Permit Files.  If you have an “Open Building Permit”,  
we will be coming on-site to see if the work has been completed, or at what percentage it is 
complete.  This will continue for the next few weeks.  We have two groups tackling these jobs.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at 913-795-2523.  
Our employees will be identified by vehicles that are marked with Linn County logos as well as  
clothing  and badges with Linn County on them. 
 
 
 


